
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The Naugatuck Valley Health District Public Hearing and Regular Board 

Meeting scheduled for March 14, 2017 is cancelled. The Public Hearing will be 

re-scheduled for a later date and the next Regular Board Meeting is scheduled 

for 7:00 PM on April 11, 2017. John Zikaras, Chairman. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   

   Ansonia                  Beacon Falls              Derby                                                       Naugatuck               Seymour              Shelton    
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